Head of School: Mr C Fitzpatrick

Thursday 14t September 2023

To the Parents/Carers of all children in Year 6 . WHEN WE BEIEVE

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to invite all parents and carers of children in Year 6 to attend a
meeting to provide more information about what your child will be doing during
their time in Year 6 and the SATs tests that your child will take during week
commencing Monday 13t May 2024
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This meeting will be held on Thursday 21st September at 3.15 pm in Maple ﬁ
Class and will be led by teaching staff from Year 6. The purpose of the meeting o
will be for us to outline the provision we will be providing to prepare your child

for their SATs and how you can help your child at home.
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The meeting will also give you the opportunity for you to ask questions you may
have about the tests. We appreciate that this can be a difficult time for both you
and your child and hope that this meeting will enable you to feel more relaxed
about the testing process.

We hope that you will be able to attend this informative meeting and look
forward to seeing you. However, if you are unable to attend and would like to
speak to a member of the teaching staff from Year 6, please contact school and
we will endeavour to make an alternative date and time for you to meet with
them.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs A Allenson
Assistant Head of School
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